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As a life long Oregonian I am ashamed of direction our state has taken in the last 20 

years.   The legislature has only cared about what they believe their constituents 

want not what they actually want.  Look at the state Portland is in after the summer of 

riots and defunding the police. 

 

Constitutionality aside.  This bill not only adds redundancy it also adds an reasonable 

economical burden on the state, local sheriff offices and robs citizens that are already 

struggling to survive in todays turbulent economy.  

 

Why hasnt there been a financial impact study done.  Measure 114 was estimated to 

cost taxpayers a total of 50 million dollars to implement. Does the state have that sort 

of money laying around? Have those numbers been revisited? I strongly believe that 

it should be! 

 

Along with the financial impact there is the obvious.  It will turn thousands of law 

abiding citizens from both sides of the isle into felons overnight and laying the burden 

of proof on us.  We are guilty until proven innocent.   Is that how our legal system is 

supposed to work?   

 

Aside from what I have stated above.  Where are ADA concessions?  Has that been 

given any thought? 

  

All around HB 3075 is a bill that does not have the support of the people.  It robs 

domestic violence victims of chance of survival when every round counts.  Removing 

not only from their physical safety but their sense of security that comes with easily 

being able to defend themselves against stronger more aggressive attackers. 


